February 7, 2012

Due to a lack of a quorum, the CEPD Board of Commissioners did not have a February 2012 Regular
Board Meeting.

Commissioner Holzheimer was to return to Captiva from Ohio on 2/7/12 but her flight would not arrive
until at least noon.

Commissioner Mullins was in Connecticut following surgery.
Commissioner Kaiser was out of state.
Board Attorney Nancy Stroud was contacted concerning protocol.

A notice of the canceled meeting was posted at the post office, CEPD office door, and at the Wakefield
Room at Tween Waters Inn.



